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San Diego Police Investigate Homicide in the Chollas Creek Neighborhood 

San Diego - On Wednesday, August 28, 2019 at 10:32 p.m., the San Diego Police 
Department’s Communication Center received a call of a person down at Ogden Street 
and Shiloh Street.  

Officers arrived on scene a few minutes later and learned that San Diego Fire Department 
paramedics also responded to the scene and had already transported a young man with at 
least one gunshot wound to his body to the hospital.  Unfortunately, the man succumbed 
to his injuries and was pronounced deceased at the hospital. 

San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene to investigate the incident. 
A witness discovered the young man in the north alley of 5200 Ogden Street and called 
911. Through witness statements, we learned earlier in the evening, gunshots were heard 
in the area. A light colored sedan was also seen in the area about the time the shots were 
heard. 

The victim has not been identified. He appears to be a light skinned young Black male 
possibly in his late teens or early twenties.  

 

Anyone with information is requested to call the San Diego Police Department Homicide Unit at 

(619) 531-2293 or the Crime Stopper’s anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477. Visit the Crime 

Stoppers website at www.sdcrimestoppers.org for more information on how to send anonymous 

web and mobile app tips.  
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